

14 June 2022

Bruce Mikkelsen General Manager Merger Investigations Australian Competition and Consumer Commission Via email Aussie Broadband Limited
PO Box 3351
Gippsland Mail Centre
Victoria 3841
P 1300 880 905
E info@aussiebroadband.com.au

aussiebroadband.com.au

Dear Mr Mikkelsen

Aussie Broadband Limited notes the application for merger authorisation from Telstra Corporation Limited and TPG Telecom Limited in respect of a multi-operator core network commercial agreement.

It is our view that if the Australian Competition and Consumer Commission is going to allow this type of network sharing agreement to proceed, then it needs to be conditional on Telstra to provide open access to network/ antenna sharing for other potential carriers in the future.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you require any additional information.

Warm regards,

Andrew Webster

General Manager Risk, Compliance and Regulatory Affairs